

Dear Parents

There is a Form Tutor event on 15 November when parents are invited in for a 10 minutes conversation and update regarding how the year has started.

We have found that this is a particularly useful event where there has been a change of Form Tutor. It also gives all parties the chance to establish, or re-establish, a relationship that can support the student from both home and school.

The school will close to students at 1.00 pm and appoinments will run between 2:00 p.m. and 7:20 p.m. Where a student is unable to get home in time safely before returning with parents for the meeting, they are welcome to work in the library, or open study areas during the afternoon to compplete PLT etc.

I would be grateful if you could discuss your prefered times with your son or daughter, so that they are able to make the appointment with the Form Tutor..

Yours faithfully

Barry Burningham, Deputy Headteacher.

